Coulsdon C of E Primary School

03 May 2024

Class & Team Photos

Dear Parents and Carers,

The school photographer will be here on Monday 20th May to take class and team photos of the children. If your child has played in the school football team or the school netball team this year, please could we ask that all team kits are returned ASAP for the photos.

All children should wear school uniform. If your child has a PE lesson scheduled, please arrange for their PE kit to be brought in separately on this day.

Thank you.

School Office